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Many indigenous peoples described situations where their human rights were
being impacted by large-scale infrastructure projects, natural resource extraction
and industrial agriculture activities in their territories without their free, prior and
informed consent. The Permanent Forum received information to that effect from
the Shuar, Sapara, Maasai and Ogaden peoples, among others. The Forum is
concerned, in particular, by cases where it appears that the interests of investors
are better protected than the rights of indigenous peoples. It reiterates that
States and the private sector must respect the human rights of indigenous
peoples by ensuring the effective implementation of the United Nations
Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples and the Guiding Principles on
Business and Human Rights.
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